
Parks and Recreation Monthly Report 

March 2025 

 

Weekly Attendance 

Sat.  March 1st - Fri. March 7th       1104 

 

Sat.  March 8th - Fri. March 14th        996     

 

Sat.   March 15th - Fri. March 21st         875 

  

Sat. March 22nd - Fri. March 28th                                928 

 

Monthly staff meeting with maintenance and front desk staff. 

Lifeguarding and swimming lessons are now being offered all year round. 

I attended weekly department head team meetings. 

The outdoor basketball court at Roy Harmon Park has been asphalted.  

 We applied for the Healthy Built Environment Grant from the state. Total: $80,000 

The new black fence has been installed and completed at Roy Harmon Park.  

The new software system for the Center and all our Parks has been successfully installed. 

We have painted the dugouts, the backstop retaining wall, and handrails at Roy Harmon 
Park.  

The dirt, sand, and new sod have been installed at Roy Harmon Park.   

The Breast Cancer Survivor Water Aerobics class has now started.  

 


